
IThe HalîfaxSheraton Hotel
Masterfully
integrates the old
and the new.

The casual observer of
global geography might won-
dien why Canada is only one
nlation. Three oceans border
the longest coastline on
earth. Radical changes in
t0POgraphy - fnom prairie to
Mountain to Arctic desert -

eonstitute formidable inter-
nai boundaries. Cultural
grOups with widely varied
Origins and attitudes inhabit
identifiable regions whene
tInamatic differences in cli-
Mate demand equally distinct
8PproacheS to wonk andi play.
And yet the nation is one,

A trip across Canada by train
takes four days and f ive
nights . Those who choose to
see the country by car wilI
drive 8 000 km f rom New-
foundiafld to British Columbia
along the Trans-Caniada High-
way. A "quick" trip from
coast to Coast wiII take a fuil
week. On such an adventure,
even if the traveller cou Id
avoid meeting a single local
inh;;hitant. the character and

"'boxy- to nestie in the lee
of the rocks, with small
windows to protect against
nrpvailinai winds. Prairie

The Region ...

Canadians otten see the
selves in distinct geogr,
rpninnc; - Atliantir. Crin


